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Watts Remy

From: Nanayma Glenn <nanmglenn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 7:44 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Manning; Rep Fahey
Subject: MAKE THE CHANGES IN SB 931 and SB 926!

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee, 
 
Rural peoples of Oregon deserve better than the changes in SB 931 however that is what’s on the table so I am writing in 
support. 
 
Timber companies should be banned from chemical spraying PERIOD. However until that happens, the neighbor 
notification requirements; and the public ally accessible FERNS recording of the amounts, types, and location of sprays 
MUST BE REQUIRED by anyone spraying, especially timber companies. 
 
It is not only what a good neighbor should do, but what our legislation needs to do to make sure companies are in 
compliance with state, local, and federal land protections; to protect our watersheds and water intakes; and to protect 
sensitive neighbors and children as well as organic farm land. 
 
SB 926 is a no brainer. Make it happen.  
 
Again timber companies should not be spraying herbicides period. Have them invest in Oregon by hiring the people to 
manually maintain forest health. It’s good for the economy and good for the forests. While your at it manual thinning of 
forests and required old growth needs to happen as well. Soon! The devastating forest fires and climate change disasters 
are only escalating until we change forest practices for the better. But that’s a job for the Oregon forest practices Act. 
 
Until that happens BAN AERIAL SPRAYING on public forests. These sprays are contaminating protected watersheds and 
are often not in compliance with other federal and local bans. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nanayma Glenn 
Active voter and Oregon Citizen 
 
 


